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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO 

SUBSCRIPTION OF NEW SHARES UNDER GENERAL MANDATE 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Elegance Optical International Holdings Limited 

(the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to provide an 

update to the shareholders and potential investors of the Company on the latest 

Subscription of New Shares under General Mandate.  

 

This announcement is made on a voluntary basis. Reference is made to the announcements 

of the Company dated 21 October 2021, 29 October 2021, 19 November 2021, 23 

November 2021, 24 November 2021, 29 November 2021, 1 December 2021, 12 December 

2021, 20 December 2021, 10 January 2022 and 20 February 2022 respectively in relation 

to Subscription of New Shares under General Mandate.  

 

From the period between 20 February 2022 to 20 June 2022, the Subscriber from time to 

time repeatedly assured to the Company that the Subscriber will commit to complete the 

Subscription pursuant to the Subscription Agreement. On 20 June 2022, the Subscriber 

informed the Company that they would be able to release the funds from 24 June 2022 

and then would complete the Subscription on or before 29 June 2022.  

 

The Subscriber further repeatedly emphasized its interest in the Company and confirmed 

it has sufficient financial capacity to complete the Subscription. In view of the 

circumstances and upon considerate discussion with the Subscriber from time to time, the 

Company repeatedly agreed to extend further the Completion of the Subscription from 

time to time. On 20 June 2022, the parties finally and mutually agreed that the Completion 

of the Subscription shall take place on or before 29 June 2022 which is the final and last 

extension of time for the Subscription. 
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